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Overview

We were pleased with the information provided
by the school at our PTCA General Meeting for
our Data Night. The presentations by the staff
were very informative and those who attended
were highly complementary. Thank you to Matt
Underwood for organizing it and we hope this
can become an annual tradition.

Challenges or Issues

Upcoming PTCA Events

The PTCA Officers and the Executive Director
have begun collaboration on a document that

November 21: Third Friday Coffee

will help guide us on how we as adults (faculty, EC

staff, and parents) work together and make

decisions in our school community. We are December 5: Principal’s Coffee
looking at the CES for guidance but also at our \Y/[®

tradition of strong parental engagement and

partnership. December 9: Dine Out at Six Feet

Under

December 13: Barnes and Noble
Shopping Day




